

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

27th May 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Students in Year 13

I am writing to you with reminders of some of the plans I highlighted to you in my letter on 11th May, and to give further detail on some of these arrangements.

Before I begin, I would like to say well done to all students for the very dedicated way they have approached their in-class assessments over this half term. I hope they take a well-deserved rest next week. I will not use this letter as a farewell to them, because we shall be seeing them w/c 14th June and we shall do so then. However, I would like to take this chance to thank all parents and carers for working with us over the past two or seven years, and for all the support you have given both the students and the school/ Sixth Form. Your partnership has been invaluable, and I thank you for that.

As you are aware. Students are not to be in school w/c 7th June and most of w/c 14th June, unless contacted. However, if they are contacted, they must attend as requested without fail please. Monday 14th June is the Year 13 Leavers' Day and we look forward to welcoming back all students for what I am sure will be an excellent end to their time at St Robert's. The timings for this day will be the normal school timings and students will not have to wear uniform, but must be in appropriately *smart/casual* attire. The remainder of that week will see students coming in as necessary for any guidance around further progression or university. More details will follow soon from the Sixth Form team.

I have already said that we will be in touch after half term with arrangements for Results Day. However, one thing to mention now is to give you details of how you can receive your results if you are unable to come into school on 10th August. If you wish to have your results emailed out to you on Results Day, please email 2021Grading@str.bwcet.com between Monday 7th June and Friday 18th June to request this service. On Results Day we will send your results to the email address used to submit the request, once all on site results have been processed.

Once again, well done to all students and we look forward to seeing you again at the start of the second week back after half term.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Juric Head Teacher

















